
 

To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that the bill concerning Medicare funding for abortions based on sex of 
the unborn child is up for consideration. My understanding is that the bill only relates to whether 
the concept of funding an immoral abortion based on the sex of the unborn child should be funded 
or not. To this, my response is a resounding no. However, my concern is that the issue is far more 
serious than who funds the act. The main issue should be whether it is even legal to have an 
abortion based on whether a child is male or female. If a living child inside a womb is perfectly 
healthy, then the life of this unborn child should be protected by decent laws in this country. I don’t 
see any difference between this and murdering someone after birth based on their gender. 

If this is the Australia that I am so proud of being a member of, please ensure that such immoral 
activity is not allowed and punished with the full force of the Law.

Yours sincerely




